
 
 
 

Expected School-wide Learning Results    
St. Andrew students are:  VERO- Virtuous Citizens   Enthusiastic Catholics   Resourceful Learners   Open Witnesses 

 
Please remember that your donation to St. Andrew School is tax deductible.  

 
Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held January 26th and 27th.   
There will be no school on Friday, January 27th for K-7 

Classes will be held for grades 8-12 on Friday 
 

Parent/Teacher conferences are a chance for you to get to know your child’s teacher, find out how 
your child is doing, and discuss ways that we can all work together to help him/her improve.   

 
Please fill out one form per family and return it to the office by Thursday, January 12th.  
Appointments will be made on a first-come, first-served basis.  A note confirming your 
scheduled times will be sent home on Tuesday, Jan. 17th, with the newsletter.  If these times 
do not work for you, please contact the teacher directly to make other arrangements. 
---  ---  ---  ---  ---  ---  ---  ---  ---  ---  ---  ---  ---  ---  ---  ---  ---  ---  ---  ---  ---  ---  ---  ---  ---

Parent/Teacher Conference Form 
 

Name of Family:________________________________________________________ 
 
K-7 Student:________________________Grade:______Homeroom Teacher:__________________________  
 
K-7 Student:________________________Grade:______Homeroom Teacher:__________________________ 
 
K-7 Student:________________________Grade:______Homeroom Teacher:__________________________ 
 
K-7 Student:________________________Grade:______Homeroom Teacher:__________________________  
 
      
 
              Nelson    McLaughlin    Petesch     Hall     M. Smillie    Bell     
8-12 Student:_____________________         ___       ___   ___    ___        ___        ___ 
 
8-12 Student:_____________________         ___          ___             ___       ___        ___        ___ 
  
8-12 Student:_____________________         ___          ___             ___       ___        ___        ___ 
  
 
Time periods available for conferences are:  (Please indicate 1st, 2nd, 3rd choices of 
times) 
_____ Thursday 3:15 – 3:45 (All grades) 
_____ Thursday 6:00 – 7:45 p.m. (All grades) 
_____ Friday 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. (This time slot is not available for grades 8-12)  
Please remember, parents are welcome to call for conferences at anytime throughout the 
school year. 


